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I realize that housing is a real issue in society now and there is a need.

In general I do not dispute the Block 56 endeavor, but feel that there are too many Variances
that are being asked. This means that too many units are being forced in this small plot of land.
I feel the developer is trying to maximize profits at the expense of a small town feel.

Lynn Goudeseune






